
CANDIDATE STATEMENT FORM - NONPARTISAN OFFICES 
 

Statement of:  Kimberley Clark 
Candidate For: Burbank City Clerk 
Election Date:   November 8, 2022 
Occupation:  School District Management Executive  

If elected City Clerk, I will work to provide excellent service to the residents of Burbank while continuing 
to introduce innovative ideas to increase voter participation. Since 2010, I have served as the Burbank 
Unified School District’s Public Information Officer and Executive Assistant to the Superintendent and 
Board of Education. I have good relationships with community members and state and local officials. In 
addition to serving the students and families of Burbank, I oversee elections and disclosure statements, 
maintain District policies and administrative regulations, and manage the production of agendas and 
minutes for Board of Education meetings. 

I grew up in Burbank, attended Burbank schools, and am proud to call Burbank my hometown. I hold a 
B.A. in Honors English from CSUN, and an M.A. in Business Writing from Brunel University, London. I 
am a graduate of the 2014 Leadership Burbank class, a member of the Burbank Human Relations 
Council, and Vice Chair of the Board of the Burbank Temporary Aid Center (BTAC). In 2020 I received 
an Honorary Service Award from the Burbank Council PTA.  

I humbly ask for your vote as City Clerk. 

You can contact me at ClarkforClerk2022@gmail.com 

 


